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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Here are some additional clarifications about the event this weekend. 

 

Food/ Drinks 

 

On Saturday, Oct. 5, there will be some food for purchase from 10:30am to 12:30pm. Since the program 

starts at 1pm, we want to make sure everyone is ready by then. 

 

Water will be available as well. 

 

On Sunday, Oct. 6, we will have kimbap and water provided to each participant. When you arrive on 

Saturday at 'Check In', each person will receive a meal ticket for the Sunday lunch, please don't lose them. 

 

On both days there will also be drinks (hot and cold) and snacks available for purchase throughout the day 

during the breaks. 

 

Young Children 

 

We are unable to provide care for young children. We recommend parents and caregivers to bring some 

quiet activities (drawing, colorings, etc.) for those times during the day when solemn atmosphere is 

preferred, specifically during the Hyojeong Won Inheritance Ceremony, the Hyojeong Offering 

Ceremony, and the Ancestors Blessing Ceremony. 

 

The grounds are beautiful and there are definitely breaks for parents and caregivers to go around and 

enjoy Belvedere with children. 

 

Please be considerate to those sitting near you, and if your child is impatient and needs a moment, please 

take them a little way from the main tent until they are calmer. Our staff will do its best to help and 

support you, but we are not able to organize any specific activity for children. 

 

Registration and Forms 

 

The Registration team is tirelessly working on processing all the forms correctly. We have sent a notice to 

all those whose forms we received that they are in process. If you didn't receive such email, and intend to 

liberate or Bless ancestors this weekend, please do not wait for Saturday morning to hand in your forms. 

Email them now to hjcheonbo,usa@ gmail,com so that they can be checked, and please be sure your 

offering for the liberation and Blessing is received by Saturday morning. 

 

We cannot guarantee the liberation and Blessing of ancestors for whom the forms just arrive on Saturday 

morning, and this work may need to be completed at a later date or in Korea. 

 

There will be many people at Belvedere this weekend. Let's help each other to make this weekend a great 

success. If you have any questions, please contact us. 

 

See you there, 

 

Tal 

 

Tal Zorer 

 

Executive Assistant 

Family Federation USA 

 


